
 

 

 
 
February 28, 2019 
 
Re:  Winter Weather / School Calendar 
 
 
Dear Parents & Guardians, 
 
This has certainly been a challenging winter weather season.   The unpredictable weather has caused us to utilize 
all five emergency weather days built into our 2018-19 school calendar.   Please note, in the event we need to 
have another school closing before April 19, 2019, the District will be open for student instruction on April 25th 
and April 26th as make up weather emergency days.  This notice is being sent in advance of any changes, to allow 
families to plan accordingly for Spring recess.  If the District experiences several snow days, additional changes 
to the school calendar will need to be made.   These changes may include further reduction of days from Spring 
recess and/or adding days to the end of the school year.   We will keep families updated as school calendar 
changes are made.    
 
Thank you for your patience and cooperation as we navigate through the winter season. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Keith T. Neuhs 
Superintendent 
 


